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- Count your toes

! WARNING:

I To snowmobilers and ice fish-

‘ crmen. Even before you start out
for a day on the ice or ride on the
trails, make sure you know who
your friends are!

There's nothing more frighten-
ing than to see the last snowma-
chine go by you and you're
bogged down and the cord is in
your hand. But heck they're your
friends and family. They'll return
(8hours later).

It's comforting to know you

Letter

Dear Editor:

Your picture on Page 9 of the
January 10 issue of the News was
excellent.

However, what it failed to
show is my concern. The picture
does not show the other grades
gathered on either side of the
Grade 7 class in the gymnasium
that December 15 afternoon.

The caption fails to state the
purpose of the assembly - which
was to celebrate with and thank
the entire school community for
its excellent response to our call
of "Sharing the Wealth" with
those less fortunate than our-
sclves in the Terrace Bay -

Terrace Bay - Schreibe

ZIRIVIEE g
STOPPERS
623=TIPS

1-800-465-6844

<Gan vou get AIDS
- by_touching

SOMCONC
who has AlDS?

NO! Get the facts.
Let's Talk. Call the

Ontario Ministry of
Health AIDS Hotline
1-800-668-AIDS

| Heart & Stroke Foundatton

In Memoriam Cards

available from
Anna McKie

825-3840

Hazel Lang

825-3605
Beth McAdam

8242854

n Memoriam

WOODRUFF - Ray (Woody),
in loving memory of our dear father,
father-in-law and grandfather who
passed away January 29, 1989.

Our heart still aches with sadness
And secret tears still flow
What it meant to lose you

No one will ever know
When we are sad and lonely
And everything goes wrong

We seem to hear you whisper
Cheer up and carry on
Each time we see your picture
You seem to smile and say
Don't cry, I'm only sleeping
We'll meet again some day

Forever loved and sadly missed by
Bob, Pauline and Sara

were the main topic back at camp
around a nice warm fire and
drinking fire water to warm up
the inside and your helmet is sit-
ting on the freczer. Heck they
had a hard day. They have to rest
a few hours (6 - 7).

Good friends and family got
up at the crack of dawn and went
looking for the guy who MIGHT
have taken a short cut or who
MIGHT of headed to Red Rock.
Heck what does he know when he
was with experienced outdoors

men and they've lived in the bush
most of their livcs.

All I can say 1o these eight or
more guys is that this will be with
you everyday of your lives and
when you put your socks on,
count ten toes. God willing, my
son will be able to do the same.

With friends like that: who
nceds enemies?

Vickie Beaulicu - Nipigon

to the editor

Schreiber area.

'+ The fact is the Grade 7 class
co-ordinated the effort throughout
- by daily reminders and collec-
tion of food and/or toys from the
rooms. A picture and short cap-
tion fails to convey the joy of giv-
ing and helping as expressed in
thc eyes and excitement of the
Primary Children as they wit-
ncssed the boxes filling.

It fails to recognize the parents
of our school community who
through their co-operation at
home encouraged their children
to bring in these goods for distri-
bution. It fails to recognize the
teachers of our school community

St

s

who encouraged, reminded, and
discussed the ideals of sharing -
Co-operating and giving.

I could go on with the merits
and benefits gained by this exer-
cise by my students in Grade 7,
needless to say they are many and
varied.

To say that I am disappointed
with the coverage given, the time
spent on this human interest story
and the timing (Dec. 15 to Jan.
10) for exposure to the public, is
really an understatement.

John St. Amand
Grade 7 Teacher
Terrace Bay Public School

FREE MEMBERSHIP
e ———r et Y

Any person that has pledged
$100.00 or would like to make
a $100.00 pledge towards the

Aguasabon Golf Club Brick
Fund may mail their pledges to
the Aguasabon Golf Club Box
726, Terrace Bay by A pril 30,
1990 to be eligible for the draw
for a free membership in 1990.

Thank you

We would like to thank Drs. Hibbert and De and the nursing staff

on 5 west of the Port Arthur Gene

ral Hospital for their excellent

care during the recent birth of our son Michael. Also to Dr. Wilkes
and Suzanne Black for their care during the previous months
and to the paramedics and crew of Bandage III. A big thank
you to Gramma 'D’ and Aunties Kim, Gail and Linda
for watching Jay and for all their help. '

Tom, Donna, Michael and ] ay Slavin

Thank Yyou

SMITH - The family of the late Nelson Smith wish to express sincere
appreciation to family, friends and ncighbours, for all their loving

kindness and support. Special thanks to Dr, Kcith Wilkes, nurses and

staff of McCausland Hospital, who were so kind to Dad. Thank you
to all who sent food, bakin g, sympathy cards, flower tributes and
charitable donations in Dads meémory. Our thanks to Rev. David

Eulogy for their Grandpa.

Sparks for his kind words, and Sharon and Robin for their spec
Also thank you to the Choir of St. '
Andrews and organist Dorothy Lengyel and Kings Funcral Home, |
Thank you to the Honourary and Active Pallbearcrs, and the

United Church Women's Group for the lovely lunch served

in the lower hall following the scrvice.
We woud like to thank the sf of Birchwood Terrace at this
time for their care of Dad while he was a resident there,

Thank you to the Royal Can
members for their memorial service.

1al

adian Legion, Branch 109

May God Bless you all

Jim, Donald, Bob,
Margaret and Janice

Letter to the editor

By: Paul Marcon, General Manager,

The Terrace Bay/Schreiber News

Mr. St. Amand may not appre-
ciate the fact that Christmas
occurs (not only a time to rest for
himself but for others also)
between Dec. 15 and Jan. 10. Mr. .
St. Amand may not also know
that while he was cnjoying the

In response to the letter writ-
ten by Mr. John St. Amand.

I am sorry that someone does
not appreciate the fact that people
have not yet accomplished the art
of mind reading. For 2 newspa-
per, a group, an individual or
organization to understand what
someone else wants there has to
be a form of communication. Mr
St. Amand did not explain to us
exactly what he wanicd in the
paper.

We attempt to satisfy the
whole community and 1 do so in
i short time frame vrith staff
shortages means that many arti-
¢ics do not appear in the paper.
Suare the Wealth had cxcellent
coverage. We pluced large ads for
fice as a contribution, each
cmployee of the NEWS also
donated food, pictures were taken
al an event ,well after the dead- |
line and a large picture of the
cvent with a cutline ¢xplaining
the picture was placed in the
paper on a right hand page for
excellent exposure. WE DID
OUR SHARE!

HIGHVIEW ANIMAL CLINIC
Dr. Benz & Dr. Peterson
will be in Terrace Bay on

Wednesday, Feb. 21 and Thursday, Feb.22, 1990
—— 7 e SIS

For appointments please call Cathi at

825-3330

Christmas Holidays, I was work-
Continued on page 7

Gess who's 30?

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
From the four of us

Birth Annognoement

Tom and Donna Slavin are pleased to announce
the safe arrival of their son
MICHAEL TIMOTIIY
Born Saturday, January 6th, 1990
Weighing 5 1bs. 13 1/2 ozs.

Proud grandparents are Mr. & Mrs. R.J. Slavin of Pincourt,

Quebec and Mr. R.M. Dakin of Terrace Bay.
Happy big brother is Jay Slavin

Schreiber Winter Carnival

Monster

Dabber Bingo

2 - $2,500 Jackpots
PLUS
Special Games
-and Door Prize

- Over $7,500 in Prizes

Monday, February 26th
at Schreiber Community Hall
Tickets: -$50 Advance $55 at the Door
Only 400 tickets available!

For more information contact

the Schreiber Recreation Office at 824-2317
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